Fiddlers Grove Historic Village
945 E. Baddour Parkway
Lebanon, TN 37087
615-547-6111

Dear Vendor:

We at Fiddlers Grove want to thank you for participating in the Neddy Jacobs Heritage Day
event.

This was our seventh summer time event to raise funds to help maintain Fiddlers Grove. In the
past we have had greater attendance and were surprised that the attendance was down so much
this year. We advertised extensively in Farm Bureau and Middle Tennessee Electric magazines,
radio stations within 60 miles radius, newspapers, social media, Tennessee Tourism, Wilson
County Tourism, Chamber of Commerce, posters and banners on fences, and many other
resources. Having said this, we exhausted all of the locations we could advertise.

We value all of our vendors and want each one to be a success. We are considering what we can
do different for next year. We haven’t made final decisions at this point but we will keep you
apprised as early as possible so that you can include us in your schedule for 2022 if possible.

We will be having a barn sale and workshop late this fall but the date hasn’t been cleared yet.
We will let you know about that one too as soon as we know when. Thank you for working
with us. We truly do appreciate you very much.

Sincerely,

Guen Scott

Gwen Scott, Coordinator
Fiddlers Grove Historic Village
945 E. Baddour Parkway
Lebanon, TN 37087
615-547-6111



